
Welcome to 4th grade! I am so excited to be your child’s math 
teacher this year. Fourth grade is such an important time as 
students strengthen their foundational skills and begin 
exploring more complex math concepts like multi-digit 
multiplication, fractions, geometry and problem solving 
strategies. 

My goal is to make math engaging, challenging, and fun, while 
also building your child’s confidence as a problem solver.  
Together, we will create a classroom where students feel 
encouraged  to ask questions, make mistakes and celebrate 
growth. Communication is key to success, so please don’t 
hesitate to reach out with questions or concerns. I look 
forward to partnering with you to support your child’s 
learning journey.  

Here’s to a wonderful school year of growth and discovery. 


